
Hi there 

We are residents of 39 Bangaroo street and wish to object to the proposed DA which changes 
a residential house into a daycare centre for 24 children.

The proposed change will have a really negative impact on the street and area, the traffic and 
parking issues it will cause are both dangerous and disruptive. The noise levels will be 
unacceptable for those residents living nearby - this is a home and should not be used for this 
kind of business. 

Kind regards, Katie Ward
0415 396938
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